‘C‘)) Tri-City Medical Center

COMMUNITY UPDATE

A Message from External Affairs

Dear Community Partners:

We hope this message finds you and your family healthy
and happy.

As you know, Tri-City Medical Center has been
distributing periodic reports to our community partners
and the public relative to our center's preparedness
for a potential surge in COVID-19 patients.

PROUDLY SERVING OUR COMMUNITY SINCE 1961

Our goal, as always, is to ensure that we maintain open lines of communication and share information that could
prove useful to the community.

As we move forward it is our intention to merge the information contained in the COVID-19 Command Center
Community Update into our Community Connections eNewsletter.

Community Connections contains pertinent information regarding Tri-City Medical Center including insightful
articles about our people, programs and services. The newsletter will now include a special section dedicated to
COVID-19 and other emerging issues.

The next issue will be sent in the coming days.

Thank you for your continued leadership and support during these challenging times. We look forward to an
ongoing partnership to advance the health and wellness of the community we serve.

Respectfully,

Aaron J. Byzak, MBA, FACHE
Chief External Affairs Officer
Tri-City Medical Center
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